
Message 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Bob Dawson [/O=TIE/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BDAWSON] 

23/10/2006 10:56:45 

Geoff Gilbert [/O=TIE/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=GGilbert] 

FW: lnfraco Tender Query re. 'letter of Comfort' [BBS] 

Attachments: 11517402_1_UKMATIERS(lnfraco letter of comfort re tender queries).DOC 

Regards 

Bob Dawson 
Procurement Manager 

tie Limited 
Citypoint 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EHi2 5HD 

Tel: 01 

e-mail: bob.dawson@tie.ltd.uk 

From: Bob Dawson 

Sent: 23 October 2006 10:59 

To: Richard Walker (richard.walker@bilfinger.co.uk); Gary Dalton (gary.dalton@bilfinger.co.uk) 

Cc: Scott McFadzen (scott.mcfadzen@bilfinger.de); Tim Hunter (tim.hunter@siemens.com) 
Subject: Infraco Tender Query re. 'Letter of Comfort' [BBS] 

Richard I Gary, 

Further to our recent meeting and your comment regarding requiring a 'letter of comfort' from CEC I attach a draft based 
on the one adopted for the MUDFA Contract. 

I believe that this addresses the point you raised and I'd be grateful if you'd confirm accordingly. 

Many thanks 

Regards 

Bob Dawson 
Procurement Manager 

tie Limited 
Citypoirrl 
65 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EHi2 5HD 



Tel: 01 

e-mail: bob.dawson@tie.ltd.uk 


